
Drop in to have your say on
Randolph Place
As part of the City Centre West to East Cycle Link (CCWEL)
changes will be made to the design of Randolph Place at the
West End.

You can have your say on what it might look like at a drop-in
session on Tuesday 20 February 2018 from 1pm to 7pm at Harry’s
Bar 7B Randolph Place.

There  are  three  options  for  the  redesign  which  will  be
presented at the session, and the CCWEL team will be there to
listen to people’s feedback on the options.

Following the drop-in there will be an online consultation on
the council’s Consultation Hub, so that anyone who is unable
to make the session in person can still take part in the
process.

Councillor  Lesley  Macinnes,  Transport  and  Environment
Convener, said: “We’re really keen to hear from as many people
as  possible  as  we  shape  the  detailed  designs  for  this
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pioneering  CCWEL  project.  Once  completed,  I  hope  it  will
prompt a real step change in how people travel to and through
the city centre, with bike journeys increasing significantly.”

This section of the CCWEL project (Section 2 from Haymarket to
Charlotte  Square)  will  be  progressing  through  a  statutory
consultation later this year as part of the Traffic Regulation
Order which will be required to deliver the project.

At this time the public will be able to comment or object on
aspects of the overall CCWEL project throughout the West End.

For more information or to sign up to the CCWEL mailing list
please  contact  Rurigdh  McMeddes:
Rurigdh.mcmeddes@edinburgh.gov.uk

http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/ccwel
mailto:Rurigdh.mcmeddes@edinburgh.gov.uk

